
 
  

10th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It has been a lovely week in school, seeing the children return happily and having sunny days to 

keep us all going! 

 

Now that the weather has improved, please ensure the children have full water bottles and sun 

hats in school every day.  If they do not have sunhats, they will need to wear a school hat.  Please 

also remember to apply sun cream before they come to school.  Thank you. 

 
Next week at Marston 

Monday 14th June 

Mrs Bosley at Long Lane 
PM - School Photographer in today 
 
Tuesday 15th June  

Mrs Bosley at Marston  
 
Wednesday 16th June 

Mrs Bosley at Marston  
PM – PE for all children.  Children to come to school in their PE kits. 
 
Thursday 17th June 

Mrs Bosley at Long Lane 
 
Friday 18th June 

Mrs Bosley at home 
PM – Forest School for Garden Class – Please send children with suitable clothes to change into. 
PM – PE for Meadow Class.  Children to come to school in their PE kits. 
 

 

Sorry 

I apologise for the mix up with the date for the school photographer.  We have contacted the 

company and they will be joining us during the afternoon of Monday 14 th June. 

 
Dates for your diary 

I am aware that you will all be keen to know our plans for sports day. As I am sure you will all 

understand, these arrangements will be affected by the Government’s decisions relating to the 

lifting of restrictions.  I have several plans that I am considering, depending on how restrictions are 

altered and will wait until after the government announcement on Monday 14 th June to make a 

final decision.  I will let you know at the latest by the end of next week. 

 

Friday 2nd July INSET Day – School closed to children 

Thursday 15th July (Potential) Sports Day – fingers crossed 

Thursday 22nd July  Reserve (Potential) Sports Day – fingers crossed 

Friday 23rd July 
 

13:30pm – MMPS – Leavers’ and Celebration Assembly – 

fingers crossed 

Last day of school before the summer holiday 



 
Monday 26th July to 
Wednesday 1st September 

Summer Holiday 

Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd 

September 
INSET Days – School closed to children 

Monday 6th September School reopens to children 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Teresa Bosley 


